


• Tracy sent out the request for new committee members.  Deadline was 
4/5/24.  We will invite those new members to our May meeting. 

• Next meeting, we will need to complete our End of the Year committee 
goals report.  Heather will look for the ones completed in 2023.  
 

Next Meeting: This meeting was adjourned at 3:50p. The next meeting will be 
May 8th @ 3pm. 

 


